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The Governor’s Council on Food Security estimates that about 560,000 Nevada 
residents are 60 years old or older and that about 90,000 of these residents are food 
insecure.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Council has identified more than 200 private and public organizations that provide 
support services to food insecure Nevada seniors.  The Council is hosting a summit to 
enable these organizations to network in order to promote greater integration and 
efficiency so each can improve and achieve optimal success. 
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